ANN WAGNER
MeMBER oF CONGRESS
2ND DisTrICT, MISSOURI

HousteE oF REPRESENTATIVES
WasHINGTON, DC 20515

March 9, 2020

Sathish Nanjappa, President
India Association of St. Louis
717 Weidman Rd

Ballwin, MO 63011

Dear Sathish,

Congratulations on being elected President of the India Association of St. Louis!

The Second Congressional District is fortunate to have such a vibrant and engaged Indian
American community, and I am encouraged by the strong relationship that the United States and
India share — a relationship forged by our common values and our common commitment to
democracy. I am so proud to represent many from our region’s Indian American community in
Congress and to fight for policies that improve the quality of life for people across our district.

I have no doubt that you will be an excellent president, and I am certain that the India
Association of St. Louis will continue to thrive under your leadership. Congratulations again, and

I wish the best in your new role!

Sincerely,

%: Wagner 7
Member of Congress



